
 

 

PCMG Weekly Digest

Wildwood hosting Hays Senior center

 
Dear Master Gardener,

I hope you’ve all had a wonderful week! We just completed our first
day of Master Gardener training, and we have a fantastic group of
newcomers this year. They’re a lively and social bunch—by
lunchtime, everyone had already made friends and was happily
chatting away. It’s wonderful to see such friendly, enthusiastic
people joining our program!

Be sure to read through the entire newsletter as we have some
exciting new volunteer opportunities and lineup of fun events
coming your way. You won't want to miss them!

Master gardeners if you know of a master gardener going through a
tough time due to a loss of a family member or they themselves has
passed, please contact the Sunshine Committee. Arline Jackson
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heads that committee and makes sure that the master gardeners
are there to support our members and their families during their
times of need.

Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach out if you
have any questions or concerns.

Happy Gardening,
Derek Reed

Have you seen the latest edition of Magnolia Chronicle? The
September/October issue is now live and waiting for you!
 
In this issue:
·       President’s Message
·       Pulaski County Master Gardeners, Are You Ready for a New Crop of
Volunteers?
·       Book Review: "Tough Plants for Southern Gardeners" by Felder Rushing
·       The Buzz on Bees
·       Travel Blog: Chihuly Garden and Glass
·       The PCMG Programs Committee Wants to Hear From You!
 

Magnolia Chronicle

 

https://armgs.org/september-october-2024/




DIRECTORY TIME!!!!

We are planning on making a printed directory again this year after not doing it
for the past year.

So in order to insure that everyone's information is correct please go to the
directory on our ARMGS and check your information. If you wish to make



changes to your listing please email your change to pcmg.update@gmail.com

You can find the directory by either logging into our armgs.org website and
clicking on the directory tab on the bar above or you can check the PDF by
clicking the link below.

 

Thank You!

PCMG 2024
Directory

September monthly meeting recording has been added to our website. If you
were unable to attend and want to watch please click the link below to check
them out!

September Recording
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